Homework
· Homework will be sent home every Wednesday, to be returned the following Monday. This will usually be Maths homework, in relation to work we have been doing in school that week. 
· There will also be a topic sheet attached each half term. This is based around the topic we are covering in school and will include a range of cross curricular activities for children to engage in. House points will be awarded for any work your child may choose to complete.
· TTRockstars is a key part of the key stage 2 curriculum and year 3 will access this on a number of occasions throughout the week. Children will be informed of the times tables we will be focusing on each week. Any practise you can do with them at home will really support their TTRockstars sessions in class and is much appreciated. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Spellings will be sent home in a spelling folder every Friday, for children to be tested on the following Tuesday. 
· Reading books and records are to be handed in on a Monday to be changed and will come back home at the start of the week. Please bring reading books to school on a daily basis, in bookbags, so we can also read with pupils in school.  

If you have any questions about any of the above, please catch me before or after school and I will be happy to help.
Miss Owen
